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January 17, 2013 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
We are writing to let you know that we will be ending the sales and distribution of our 
MicroMaxx® ultrasound system. Sales of the MicroMaxx will cease June 2013; 
however, we will continue to provide service support for your systems until December 
2019. In some situations, customers are covered by a specific purchasing agreement that 
may provide service support beyond 2019. If you have service questions, please contact 
Technical Support at 877-657-8118 or 425-951-1330.   
 
The MicroMaxx ultrasound system was introduced in 2005 and, at its launch it was the 
industry leader for clamshell style point-of-care ultrasound. Designed for multiple 
applications, the MicroMaxx has sold over 20,000 units throughout 105 countries.   
 
Since the release of MicroMaxx, SonoSite’s product family has expanded significantly to 
include a wide range of powerful ultrasound solutions that improve the cost, safety, and 
quality of health care across the clinical spectrum. From our latest system, the Edge—
with its advanced visualization algorithms and large viewing area—to our versatile M-
Turbo and line of mountable S Series products, SonoSite has a solution to fit every 
ultrasound need in any clinical environment.   
 
Please contact your sales representative for more information on our generous up-
trade program, or visit www.sonosite.com for more product information. 
 
If we can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact us at 425-951-1200. 
 
Thank you for your continued loyalty, 
 
The SonoSite Product Management Team 
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